
DATE: June 19,2012 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 
Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician, Office of Commission Clerk 

Phillip 0. Ellis, Engineering Specialist 11, Division of Regulatory Analysis FROM: 

RE: Return of Documents 

Please return Document Nos. 02766-12 and 02765-12, from Undocketed Filings 
(120000) to their source. They are no longer required at this time. 

POE 

CC: Charles Murphy 


